
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:34:01 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:41 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Shanna Maltby

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not recommend this action.
First we as a whole country are in a economic uncertainty, due to the pandemic. Raising Hydro rates, to both
Businesses & Residential customers is just another example of what is going to be the downfall of our economy. Yet
they are not raising there own Town owned usages (street lights) this seems like an unfair burden put on the tax
payers of Halton Hills.

-- Attachment --
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